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GMO statement

Dear Sir, Madam,,

FLORAGRAN B.V.

Aalsvoort 67, 7241 MA Lochem - Holland
SINCE 1977
BLOEMZADEN - FLOWERSEEDS

Telefoon 0573-251720
Fax 0573-252252
E-Mail: info@floragran.com

Abn-Amro bank Euro (€) rek-nr
IBAN: NLI93ABNAO610094645
BIC : ABNANL2A

Abn-Amro bank USD ($) rek-nr
IBAN: NL83ABNA0595862985
BIC : ABNANL2A

Rabobank Euro (€) / USD ($) rek-nr
IBAN: NL57RABO0110272994
BIC : RABONL2U

Naktuinbouw Reg. Nr.: NL-865586413

EORI Nr. NLO04013153B01

K.v.K. : 08033149

Date: 08-01-2021

Referring to your request whether our range contains genetically modified varieties, we would like to
inform you that all the varieties in our present range are obtained without making use of genetic
modification techniques which lead to genetically modified organisms to which Directive 2001/18 of
the European Parliament and of the Council of the European Communities of 12 March 2001 on the

deliberate release into the environment of genetically modified organisms applies.

This statement applies to our varieties which have been or will be marketed in the year 2021 and
2022. If you so desire you may ask for a new statement after expiration of this period.

Yours sincerely,

Floragran B.V.

“" peter Hansen



